
FEDERAÇÃO PORTUGUESA DE ESGRIMA 

PORTUGUESE VETERANS COMMITTEE 

 

REPORT ON VETERANS COMMITTEE ACTIVITIES 

PERIOD: FROM MAY 2022 TO MAY 2023 

 

The Portuguese Fencing Federation has organized the National Veterans Championships 

on the 1st May 2022. 

During this period, three Epee tournaments for Veterans have been organized by the  

AAACM Club and by the CDUL Club. These competitions were opened to all Veterans 

categories . 

In general, Portuguese Veterans have participated in the Portuguese Federation official 

tournaments. 

A team of Grand Veteranas ( Epee) have paticipated in the Hamburga European Veterans  

Championships. 

The Portuguese Representative has been present in the 2022 EVFC Congresso. 

The targets for 2023 are to be present in the EVC Congress as well as in the European 

Veterans Individual  Championships and in the World Veterans Championships 

 

Lisbon, the 18th April 2023 

 

Frederico Fonseca Santos 

(Portuguese Representative in EVFC) 


